
PASADENA
P U B L I C
L I B R A R Y

SAN RAFAEL BRANCH LIBRARY
WILL CLOSE FOR ROOF REPLACEMENT

Monday, October 4
THE BRANCH WILL REOPEN

Monday, October 18 at 10 a.m.

Investing in our Future

During the closure time period your 
nearest available library will be:

LINDA VISTA BRANCH LIBRARY
1281 Bryant Street, Pasadena • (626) 744-7278

Monday – Thursday • 10 a.m. – 7 p.m.
Friday & Saturday • 10 a.m. – 6 p.m.

Book holds for delivery to San Rafael Branch may be picked 
up at Linda Vista Branch during the closure.

For more information, call (626) 744-4066.


